

January 2025
Dear Southeast Parents:
My name is Paul Carter, the new Visual, Theatre Arts and Drama Teacher. I’m very excited to share the opportunity of the transformative and valuable skills of an arts education experience with your children.
I wanted to touch base with you regarding the expectations and goals of this course. Full engagement in the classroom exercises, tutorials, homework assignments and tests will be necessary for proper assessment of our student’s progress.
I ask for your assistance in encouraging full participation by your children in these activities to promote their success in getting the most out of this program. The skill sets explored in these classes have a direct correlation in many other fields of endeavor whether your child desires to go on to pursue a career in the arts or not.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. My email address is carterp@se.halifax.k12.nc.us or a message may be left for me at the school’s main number: 252-445-2027. Please print and sign your name below.
With gratitude, 
Paul Carter 
Visual and Theatre Arts Department
Southeast Halifax Collegiate Prep Academy 

Student’s Name (Please Print): _________________________
Parent (Please Print): _________________________________
Parent Signature: ____________________________________
